
Re: Posting Yard/Garage Sale Signs 

 

In 2010 students constructed a community announcement board, located at Main & 

Grant. 

 

The Community Announcement Board is provided to create a central location where 

citizens may advertise or promote their yard/garage sales, or other information they 

would like the community to know about.  Its purpose is to reduce littering on public and 

personal property by eliminating the use of boxes on street corners and signs posted on 

trash containers and utility poles.  

 

The City of Ulysses is asking that citizens use this Community Announcement Board for 

their personal advertising. 

 

Thank you for helping keep your community litter free.   

 


